

Elementary School Board Report

September 2024

First Few Weeks of School

We have had a wonderful first few weeks of school at CRES. Our focus as a building this year is making connections with students, families and each other. We had a Back to School Assembly where we reviewed what it means to be respectful and show Paw Pride. We will continue to celebrate students who are demonstrating Paw Pride and also continue practicing and working towards those expected behaviors. Below is diagram of the Paw Pride matrix:



CRES Pow Pride Motrix



	CLASSROOM	LUNCHROOM	BUS	HALLWAY	PLAYGROUND	RESTROOM
RESPECT OTHERS	Use appropriate verbal and body language Keep your body to yourself Follow directions	Eat your own food Stay seated until excused	Be kind Use appropriate verbal and body language	Stay to the right Stay with the class and teacher	Keep your body to yourself Let others join your game	Respect Privacy
RESPECT PROPERTY	*Ask before using *Use property gently and in the correct manner	Return trays Take care of utensils Keep hands and feet to self	Keep papers in folder in backpack Put trash in cans	Put trash in cans Keep hands and feet to yourself	Put the equipment away	Throw away paper towels Flush toilet after use
RESPECT YOURSELF	Do your best Be positive at all times, including when posting messages online	Use sanitizer or wash hands Eat healthy foods	Stay seated/face forward Stay inside the bus	Carry your hall pass	Ask to join in an activity Use kind words	Follow the rules Wash hands with soap
RESPECT LEARNING	Leave personal items at home Ask questions when you don't know	Use table manners Stay in assigned areas	Be on time Follow the drivers directions	Use "walking feet" Use inside voice	Respond to playground staff Follow climbing equipment rules	Stay quiet

Literacy Training:

We began our OL&LA literacy training on September 11th. We are very grateful to have the days built into our school calendar as each of the nine required modules take 5-6 hours per module to complete. We are using this state required training to help us reflect and refine our instructional practices within the area of literacy.

October at a Glance:

Oct. 9: No School at CRES (READ Act Literacy Training for Teachers)

Oct. 17 & 18: No School

Oct 23: 5th Grade Expo

Respectfully Submitted,

Taylor Demuth